From: Philp, Tracey - E&E [On Behalf Of Planning Consultations - E&E
Sent: 27 June 2017 09:13
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: DavidFlavin; Planning Consultations - E&E; Planning; Cllr Ian Corkin
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council’s final response to 17/01119/REM Phase 7 Heyford Park Camp Road Upper Heyford
Importance: High

Dear Andrew, 

Please see attached, Oxfordshire County Council’s final response to 17/01119/REM Phase 7 Heyford Park Camp Road Upper Heyford. If you have any further queries please send an email to planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk. 

A member of the Major Planning Application’s team would get back to you as soon as possible. 

Regards 

Tracey
Tracey Philp

Major Planning Applications Officer

Environment & Economy

County Hall

New Road

Oxford. 

